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Headline:  
Indiana Youth Workers Receive National Lifetime Achievement Award and Dr. Carol Kelly Newcomers’ Award

The National Association of Child and Youth Care Practice (ACYCP) is pleased to announce that three Hoosier Youth Workers have been selected for national awards.  The Lifetime Achievement prestigious award is awarded to youth workers who have made sustained contributions to the young people and the youth work profession. Dr. Carol Kelly Newcomers’ Award is awarded to young professionals for their early achievements and contributions to young people and the profession of youth work.  Jody Rhodes, National President of ACYCP, will present these awards on Wednesday, October 7th at 12 noon at a gathering of Indiana Youth Workers who are part of the Journey Fellowship at Cool Creek Park in Carmel.
Lifetime Achievement:
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John Brandon, 

Marion County Commission on Youth, Indiana 

John is currently the President of Marion County Commission on Youth (MCCOY).  The accomplishments of MCCOY since its inception in 1993 are really a most direct reflection of its leader and his life-long mission to champion the positive development of youth through leadership on key issues and support the youth worker community.

John’s career has its foundation in his formation and preparation as a minister of faith and continued to his experience as a counselor in private practice.  A period of program and organization management with Big Brothers reveals his abilities in leadership and administration  And finally, his roles as a dreamer, leader and chief advocate with MCCOY had provided a means for John to make significate contributions to the field of youth work in central Indiana
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Dr Carol Kelly Newcomer Award:

 

Christen Peterson and Erin Busk, 

Indiana Dept of Education, 

21st Century Community Learning Centers

Both Christen and Erin are up and coming leaders in the field of youth work in Indiana. They both work for the Indiana Department of Education as 21st Century Community Learning Center (CCLC) Grant Specialists. They oversee grant compliance and program quality within 78 afterschool programs statewide in Indiana.  They have been instrumental in developing and implementing trainings, technical assistance session to help increase program capacity and strengthen the network of programs.  They bring the best in youth work to the young people they serve.  

 

The Journey is home to a variety of programs that seek to support the renewal and professionalization of youth workers in Indiana and around the country. To learn more, visit www.thejourneyonline.org 
Awardees available for media interviews
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